
MURRAY JOINT FIRE DISTRICT 

NOTICE OF COMMISSIONER VACANCY  

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that there is a vacant Commissioner position 

of the Murray Joint Fire District. This position will be interim through December 31, 

2025. 

All candidates for a District Office shall be residents of the Murray Joint Fire 

District, not convicted of any degree of arson and shall file in writing their name 

with the Secretary of the Murray Joint Fire District, at secretary@mjfd.org or with 

the Chairman at fbalys@mjfd.org. Intent of interest must be received by the Fire 

District Secretary or Fire District Chairman on or before 5:00 p.m. on February 20, 

2025. 

 
January 21, 2025,    Murray Joint Fire District 
      Tiffany Jewell, Secretary 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 


